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COUNCIL BUDGET – seeking your suggestions for 
2019 - 2020 and beyond 

Colac Otway Shire Council values community engagement and invites all residents 
to have their say on where they would like Council to focus community resources 
over the coming years.  

Community budget drop-in sessions are being held in Apollo Bay and Colac:

APOLLO BAY COLAC
WHEN WHEN
Thursday 15 November Thursday 22 November 
12 midday – 2pm 12 midday – 2pm

WHERE WHERE
In front of Apollo Bay Bakery Colac Plaza
125 Great Ocean Road Corner Queen and Bromfi eld Street

This is an opportunity for community members to make suggestions on existing 
service levels, new projects, asset maintenance or upgrades that may be considered 
over the coming years.

If you’re not able to attend one of these sessions please go to the Council website 
and complete the online survey. The survey is open from Monday, 12 November 
2018 until Friday, 30 November 2018.

More information can be found at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

Maintenance to e-Services, Council’s payment portal 

Please note, the online payment portal on Colac Otway Shire Council's website will 
be offl ine for maintenance from:

Close of business (5pm) Thursday 8 November until 9am Monday 12 November. 

Payments can still be made in person at Council's Customer Service Centres in 
Colac and Apollo Bay, via the Australia Post website and through BPAY during 
this time.

If you have any questions please call Council’s Customer Assist on 5232 9400.
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